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April   2012 

A message  from  the  principal        
Dear Parents / Guardians:  
 Testing materials will be arriving in about two weeks. The middle school is 
planning to start testing on April 23rd. I need students to be here and on time during 
testing. Students arriving after testing begins will not be allowed to test that day.   
 I need to share an issue going on involving items that are prohibited from 
school by board policy.  There have been several I-Pods stolen in the last couple of 
months. Some have come up missing at school, others at the roller-rink, birthday 
parties and/or sleepovers. Sometimes I can help by locating an I-Pod in a locker, but 
most of the time I cannot. The district is not responsible for lost or stolen items that 
are prohibited by board policy. 
      Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal  
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Mr. Martin Kelly 
     Principal 
   Grades 6-7-8 
 
www.labrae.k12.oh.us/ 

Newsletter 

April 3 ................ Fund Raiser Delivery till 3:00 pm 
April  6—9 ................... Spring Break  -  No School 
April 11 ........................................... Spring Pictures 
April 23 ................................... State Testing Begins 
April 27  ................................... Interim Grades Due 
April 30 ...................................... Interims Go Home 

Students of the month:           
The following students have 
been selected as Students of the 
Month for March:   
 
Hunter Swonger 
Aubrey Weber 
Nathan Conley 
Emma Royal 
David Swonger 
Graceann Davidson 

 
    

 

 

Walking for the community: 
 

Starting April 2, the track will be unlocked at 6:30 a.m. each day  
for anyone wanting to walk.  The gates will be locked about dusk. 

SPRING PICTURES: 
 

Spring pictures with Lifetouch 
Studios will be Wednesday, 
April 11, 2012.  Send no 
money now  -  you will be 
able to preview the portraits 
before you buy. Great gifts 
for Mother’s Day and 
Father’s Day.  SMILE ! 

Whopping ! 

Spring fund raiser: 
 

The delivery of the spring fund raiser 
items will be April 3, 2012. Small 
orders can be sent home with 
students. All larger orders will need 
to be picked by 3:00 p.m. 
 

   Thank you  
for  supporting 
   our school.   

All the flowers of all the tomorrows are in 
the seeds of today  

 


